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Supporting the Dublin Ladies Football Team 

 

We were thrilled to welcome Lucy from the Dublin 

Senior Ladies Football Team to our school.  

Lucy brought the Brendan Martin Cup with her, 

which Dublin won in the All-Ireland Ladies Football 

Final.  

Lucy spoke to all the classes about the importance 

of teamwork, fitness and healthy eating. She 

inspired a new generation of future sports stars at 

our school! Up the Dubs!  

 

 
 

 

Class Meetings 2018 
 

We have now finished our annual class meetings. 

Many thanks to those parents/carers who attended 

these. It was lovely to see so many familiar, friendly 

faces and to welcome so many new families to our 

school! 

 

If any parents/carers missed the class meetings and 

would like a copy of the presentation made, please 

don’t hesitate to contact Maeve in the office. 
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Reminder: PTA AGM Tuesday 9th October 

The Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) will hold their 

AGM on Tuesday 9th October at the school. You will 

receive an email on Monday 1st October with the 

agenda for this, and with a link to a survey seeking 

nominations for the PTA committee.  

Many thanks to our current PTA committee for their 

incredible commitment to the school over the past 

year. It is such a privilege to work in partnership with 

such a proactive, enthusiastic committee! 

 

 

 

Website: 
www.pelletstownetns.ie 

 
 

 

School Website 

The school website is constantly being updated and 

we would encourage you to check into this 

regularly, as well as your child’s class Twitter page, 

to stay updated with school activities and events. 

www.pelletstownetns.ie 

 

 
 

 
Special Visitors 

We were delighted to welcome 5th class pupils and 

staff members from Castaheany Educate Together 

National School to our school. They visited 1st class, 

where the students from both schools read to each 

other in a paired reading activity. They also visited 

Senior Infants where they helped out with an art 

project for International Day of Peace. The boys and 

girls of PETNS gave them a warm welcome and 

really enjoyed having these older pupils in their 

class.  

Thanks to CETNS pupils and staff for a wonderful visit! 

 

 

 

School Drop-Off 

New school drop-off procedures will come into 

effect on Monday 1st October.  

Parents/carers are asked to leave the yard at 

8:30am so that all lines can enter the school when 

the yard is less congested. We really appreciate 

your co-operation with this! 
 

 


